

Eureka Elementary

55 East Main St., PO Box 170 Eureka, Utah 84628 435-433-6927 fax 435-433-6622 Principal - BRIAN WARD bward@tintic.org



Community Council Meeting September 11, 2018

Agenda

Welcome Council and public
Welcome new members to council
Members contact information
Successes from 2017-2018
Current year plan review
Update on current year expenditures
Training where and when
Timeline for rest of year for meetings
School wide plan
Technology needs
Before next meeting discussion
Amount awarded review